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Dear Andreas, 
 

 

It is with great concern that we read about the situation of our fellow pilots working for Austrian Airlines. Of 
course we will activate the mutual assistance as per your request.  
 
We strongly believe that the worldwide community of airline-pilots is there to support each other, especially 
in challenging times like these. We also feel the need to stand strong and united behind our friends. 
Please accept this letter as a proof of our support. 
 
If there is anything else we could do for you, please let me know. 
 
Wishing you all the best, on behalf of our President Camiel Verhagen, 
 
 
Kind regards,  

  

  

Captain Wouter Houben  
Board Member International Affairs  

 

 
 


